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Term 3 Week 6 Newsletter

CBCA BOOK WEEK
Each year since 1945 the
CBCA has brought
children and books
together across Australia
through CBCA Book
Week.

During this time schools
and public libraries spend one glorious week
celebrating books and Australian children's authors
and illustrators.

Classroom teachers, teacher librarians and public
librarians create colourful displays, develop
activities, run competitions, and tell stories relating
to a theme to highlight the importance of reading.

This week we,

invite all parents and carers to a Reading Café at
9.30am on Wednesday 24 August.
ask students to come to school dressed as their
favourite book character on Friday 26 August.

Birth to Kindergarten Pathways program is
back!

Each Friday our school
provides a free quality
Early Childhood
program for families
living in the local area;

designed to introduce young children and their families
to the educational setting and foster a sense of
belonging.

Positive partnerships for learning and wellbeing are
about parents and carers, schools and communities
working together to ensure that every parent or
caregiver can play a positive role in their child's
learning, school community, sport, and social life.

PBL Focus

“Transitioning
between
activities
smoothly”.
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Student of the Week

Canteen

Learn how to install the app
We are going digital!

Below is a link to install
our 'new' newsletter
platform so you're able
to receive our school
newsletters as soon as
they are published. 

Schoolzine Installation
https://www.schoolzine.com/szapp-installation

Melinda Suttor   Principal    

Some examples of classroom
transitions are:

moving from carpet time to desk
work.
coming back into lessons after
lunch.
attending or returning from a
specialist lesson.
going to another area of the
school, such as the library,
assembly hall, or school oval.
rotating from one small group
activity to another.

Transitions are a separate entity
between lessons – this means that no
matter the lessons, your rules and
expectations for transitions can
remain the same.

Congratulations
t o Eli McNeill for
working hard to
follow Cullen
Bullen Public
School’s PBL
expectations

respectful
safe
responsible

$5 Friday Meal Deal

Choice of,

jacket potatoes or
toasted sandwich

+ mini cookies and a drink.
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